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From: Board of Trustees, Department of Florida, Marine Corps League

To: All Members of the Department of Florida, Ladies Auxiliary, MODD, Fleas
Southeast Division Vice Commandant Archie Sweet
National Commandant Dennis Tobin
COO BRob Borka

Date: 19 April 2020
Subject: Department of Florida Annual Convention

The Board of Trustees of the Department of Florida, Marine Corps League, today reached a
unanimous decision to CANCEL the Department of Florida Annual Convention scheduled for June 4-7,
2020.

This decision came after much thought and concern as to the health and welfare of our
members, which must be our primary concern.

The lack of a timetable from the State of Florida, Brevard County, and the City of Melbourne as
to when a gathering such as a convention would be allowed to take place also had to be taken into
consideration.

Per the National 2020 Emergency Plan for Elections and Installations all terms of office for all
elected officers are extended until new elections are held during the Fall Conference in October.
Therefore all newly elected officers will serve a shortened term of office.
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